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4 January 1998

Ms Doris Chan
Subcommittee on Human Organ Transplant Ordinance
Legislative Council
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central, Hong Kong

By fax (2524 3802)
Dear Ms Chan.

Thank you for your letter of 8 December 1998 addressed to our President. The Academy
Council discussed your letter at its December meeting and noted that some of the Academy
Colleges had already submitted their comments earlier. We hope you will find the submissions
made by the Academy Colleges useful.

Yours sincerely.

Dr. K. W. Chu
Honorary Secretary

99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen. Hong Kong
Telephone : (352) 2871 8888 Facsimile : (352) E-mail : hkam@hkam.org.hk


